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Monday 17th March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our children have been busy practising our Year 3 & 4 performance, The Stone, Bronze and 
Iron Ages, and will be ready to showcase this to you on Tuesday 1st April at 2pm and 
Wednesday 2nd April at 9:15am.  
 
A ticket for each performance will be sent home today (please check book bags). Due to 
the limited space in the hall, we cannot distribute more than one per performance to 
everyone. However, we do have some tickets spare. Therefore, if you would like an extra 
ticket to one of the performances, please email the Y3/4 department;  
y3-4department@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk, stating which day you would like an extra 
ticket for by Wednesday 19th March 2025.  
If you have a ticket that you do not need, please return to your child’s class teacher. 
 
We can’t wait to see many of you there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 3/4 Team 
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